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February 12, 2013

Greetings!  First of all, I would like to apologize for this late issue of the bulletin.  I was confident that I would be able to share good news from the 2013 Washington Seminar and here it is!  “The Fair Wages for Workers with Disabilities Act of 2013” bill now has a sponsor.  Congressman Greg Harper (MS) will head up the effort to abolish subminimum wages for disabled workers in the USA.  This is a landmark event for the blind.  We will need to have all hands on deck to educate and encourage California members of Congress to pass this critical legislation.  I will let you know when we have a number and language.
In addition, Federationists were able to recruit at least twenty co-sponsors for the “space available” 

